No Serbian citizens among victims of Nairobi terror attack
Monday, 23 September 2013.

According to the information received from the Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Nairobi, no
Serbian nationals have been killed in the attack. Since the beginning of the terrorist killing
spree in the famous shopping mall in the capital of Kenya, the Embassy has been in constant
contact with all our citizens staying in this African state for various reasons.




